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Local Boundary Commission,

I have been a fisherman at Ekuk for 50 years and my wife for over 30 years. I am writing to
 oppose the proposal to annex Ekuk to Dillingham. We do not use the suggested City of
 Dillingham facilities that are being put forth in the proposal. We use the Dillingham airport on
 the trip to Ekuk but we also use the Anchorage airport. 90% of our supplies and groceries are
 barged directly to Ekuk. We purchase occasional groceries and truck parts from Dillingham
 but that in itself is a boost to the City of Dillingham economy not a drain that needs to be
 offset by taxation.

I wish I had time to address these issues more thoroughly but I hope this gives you the just of
 my concerns. On the behalf of myself and my wife Renee Rasco please give this consideration
 as you move forward with your decision.

Sincerely, Rob Rasco 
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